From: Shawn D. Smith

Sent: Tuesday, January 31, 2017 2:29 PM

To: Cheri Smith <csmith@cityofkeywest-fl.gov>

Cc: Commissioners <Commissioners@cityofkeywest-fl.gov>; James K. Scholl <jscholl@cityofkeywest-
fl.gov>; Greg Veliz <gveliz@cityofkeywest-fl.gov>

Subject: FW: Letter of Interest - Raymond Casamayor

Cheri

The Mayor is sponsoring a resolution on the February 7™ agenda nominating his brother Kevin Cates to
the Pension Board. Both Ron Ramsingh and | have reviewed the voting conflict law and determined that
there is not an ethical conflict under the law. Ron has also consulted with the Commission on Ethics
attorney and he concurs. Accordingly the item may proceed to the Commission for consideration.

Additionally, attached is a letter of interest recently received from Raymond Casamayor. Mr. Casamayor
is being nominated by Commissioner Wardlow for the same position the Mayor is nominating Mr. Cates.
I've asked Mr. Casamayor for a resume that you can link along with the letter to the Pension Board
resolution.

From: Shawn D. Smith

Sent: Tuesday, January 24, 2017 9:22 AM

To: Commissioners <Commissioners@cityofkeywest-fl.gov>
Subject: FW: Letter of Interest - Raymond Casamayor

FYI

From: Raymond.casamayor @yahoo. Com [mailto:Raymond.casamayor@yahoo.com]

Sent: Tuesday, January 24, 2017 7:07 AM

To: Shawn D. Smith <sdsmith@cityofkeywest-fl.gov>; James K. Scholl <jscholl@cityofkeywest-fl.gov>
Subject: Letter of Interest - Raymond Casamayor

Dear Sir,

Please see the attached letter of interest for the position of Trustee of the
Fire/Police Pension Board.

Please note that I'm available to answer any questions regarding the above mentioned
letter.

Sincerely,
Raymond Casamayor

Retired Firefighter
City of Key West



